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CHARLOTTE COUNTY LEGISLATIVE DELEGATION

State Representative Michael Grant, Chair
4355 Pinnacle Street, Suite C
Charlotte Harbor, FL  33980
(941) 613-0914; Fax (941) 613-0916

TO:

All Agencies of Local Government and Interested Parties

FROM:

Representative Michael Grant, Chairman, Charlotte County Legislative Delegation

SUBJECT:
Charlotte County Legislative Delegation Meeting and Public Hearing

DATE:

August 19, 2019
CC:

Members, Charlotte County Legislative Delegation

The Charlotte County Legislative Delegation will convene on Tuesday, October 8, from 8:00 AM to 11:00 AM to conduct local business, including a public hearing on local bills and other issues. The meeting will be at the Punta Gorda Isles Civic Association, 2001 Shreve Street, Punta Gorda  33950.
Delegation members include Senator Joe Gruters, Senate District 23, Senator Ben Albritton, Senate District 26, and Representative Michael Grant, House District 75, Delegation Chairman.  
The deadline for filing local bills with the delegation is 4 PM on Tuesday, October 1, 2019.  All local bills must be accompanied by completed paperwork required by the Florida Legislature, including original signatures of the legislative sponsors, and should be forwarded to Rep. Michael Grant, 4355 Pinnacle Street, Suite C, Charlotte Harbor, FL  33980.

The deadline to register to make a general presentation (not related to local bills) before the Delegation is also 4 PM on Tuesday, October 1, 2019. All requests for presentation time on the agenda must be submitted in writing to the delegation chairman’s office at the address listed above or by e-mail to cynthia.beckett@myfloridahouse.gov, and include the name, address and phone number of the presenter.  

Presenters who wish to provide supporting materials to the Delegation must submit 6 copies of those materials to the address above by 4:00 PM on Tuesday, October 1, 2019.  Each set of materials must be three-hole punched at the left margin.

The primary purpose of the meeting is to consider proposed legislation of local application.  As time permits, we will allow members of the public to speak on state issues of concern to them.  Copies of the policies and procedures governing local bills is available on request.

Please feel free to contact Representative Grant’s office with any questions at 941-613-0914.

All meetings of the Charlotte County Legislative Delegation are open to the public.

 
We look forward to seeing everyone on October 8th.
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